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April 3, 2015 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to let you know that we have posted the next draft-version chapter of the new 
Immanuel approach book, chapter thirty-five, “Is the Immanuel Approach Biblical?” 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
 


